
You’re invited to the 

12th Annual 

Open House and Homecoming 

Come see old friends, meet new ones, & 

see the latest changes and improvements at the range 

Saturday, December 28, 2019
Drop in and visit anytime between 2-5pm

129 N Searcy Ave., Griffin, GA

For planning purposes, please let us know if you plan to visit. 

eodtnt1@aol.com            or             lkelley1@yahoo.com 

Call (678) 699-2321 for more information
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